Templeman, Vivian

From:

Taylor, Michael

Sent:

Monday, November 07, 2011 1:56 PM

To: Templeman, Vivian

Subject:

End-of-Course Assessments

The Kentucky Department of Education is collecting the percentage which the end-of-course score will count in the final course grade from every district for the 2011-2012 school year. On August 9th, 2011, the Todd Central site-based council approved to start with a percentage of 10% this year and increase to 15% and 20% in subsequent years. The Todd County School Board also needs to discuss and approve the end of course percentage. Please have this item placed on the agenda at your earliest convenience.

Michael Taylor
District Assessment Coordinator / Instructional Supervisor
Todd County Schools
270-265-2436
michael.taylor@todd,kyschools.us